

Mata Pelajaran : Bahasa Inggris
Kelas/Jenjang : 8 SMP/Kurtilas
Pokok Bahasan : 01

Pilihlah Satu Jawaban yang Benar!

Pokok Bahasan : Recount Text

The following text is for number 1-5!

Last month, the eight year students of SMP 1 visited Yogyakarta Palace. There were five buses taking them to Yogyakarta.

Early in the morning, they gathered at the school yard. Each student brought some snacks and drink. After a small ceremony, at seven o'clock they left for Yogyakarta. At nine thirty the buses arrived in Magelang. They went to Borobudur temple. There, the students enjoyed the scene of the temple. They were there until lunch time and they had their lunch in a restaurant nearby. After lunch they continued the trip and arrived at Yogyakarta Palace at 2 p.m.

In Yogyakarta Palace the students studied many things related to the Palace. They learned the history of Yogyakarta Palace and also some ceremonies conducted in the palace.

At 4 in the afternoon the buses left Yogyakarta. Then the buses stopped at Secang, a little town in the north of Magelang. The students bought some souvenirs there. The buses arrived back at school at 7 p.m. The students were tired but very happy.

1. What is the purpose of the text above?
(A) to describe Borobudur and Yogyakarta Palace.
(B) to tell the experience of the students.
(C) to tell how to go to Yogyakarta.
(D) to entertain the readers.
2. Which statement is NOT TRUE based on the text?
(A) The students had lunch in a restaurant near the temple.
(B) Yogyakarta Palace conducted ceremonies in the palace.
(C) The students brought some snacks and drinks.
(D) The buses arrived back at school late at night.
3. What did the students do in Borobudur temple?
(A) They ate in a restaurant.
(B) They bought some souvenirs.
(C) They brought some food and drink.
(D) They enjoyed the scene of the temple.
4. They learned the history of Yogyakarta Palace and also some ceremonies
The underlined word can be best replaced by ...
(A) Kingdom (C) House
(B) Castle (D) Temple

5. A little town in the north of Magelang. The students bought some souvenirs there.
The word there refers to ...
(A) Yogyakarta
(B) Magelang
(C) Secang
(D) Borobudur

Pokok Bahasan : Descriptive

Yuta

Yuta is one of the 150 International students at the ELC of Brigham Young University.

He is from Japan. He grew up in Japan, and he is 19 years old. There are six people in his family, a father, a mother, three sisters and himself. He is the youngest in his family. He is also the only boy in his family, but now he is in Provo, Utah, studying English. Yuta likes the United States very much and he thinks everything is cheap. Yuta thinks his English classes are excellent and the teachers are professionals. Yuta thinks someone in his class is noisy so he doesn't like that. In his free time he spends too much time sleeping, so it seems that he has a sleeping sickness.

6. What is the main idea of paragraph
(A) Identification of Yuta
(B) Description about Yuta.
(B) Description about my friends.
(C) Identification about my close friends.
7. How many people in his family?
(A) 6 (C) 8
(B) 7 (D) 9
8. According to the text, which of the statement are true about Yuta..
(A) He is ninety years old
(B) He lives in United States
(C) He is the only boy in his family
(D) He likes reading English book.
9. Yuta likes the United States very much and he thinks everything is cheap (paragraph 2). The opposite of underline word is...
(A) Economic (C) Excelent
(B) Expensive (D) Encorage
10. There are six people in his family, a father, a mother, three sisters and himself. The underline word refers to...
(A) Father (C) Sister
(B) Mother (D) Yuta

Pokok Bahasan : Present Simple

11. The minister ... come to the grand opening of the new company.
(A) don't (C) isn't
(B) doesn't (D) aren't
12. Everybody ... to live happily.
(A) want (C) wanted
(B) wants (D) wanting
13. ... you know Rafi's house?
(A) Are (C) Did
(B) Do (D) Have
14. Andin always ... her homework.
(A) do (C) work
(B) does (D) study
15. They like football. They ... play it every afternoon.
(A) Never (C) Rarely
(B) Seldom (D) Always